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F & M 5eisatifie Divisten of Bowletz-Rasheed has suhadtted drastags
domaribias three different ans ehresetegraphy desmeter calle ubiah
utilias 1,,6 f r meterial. Ibis i=8a==aates is as he filed' der ~
referases by liesame app 11 easts.

F & M Sefestifie requested that 13 of.thstr' original drawings he.
withheld from lasposties by the publie statias that " Making these
maa-amats mea 11able for public inspection would 13 ee our eespotitors
an unfair advestege and make aestlable ladossatian esised freen
eomsiderable reemerah time and sapense". Their regoest was granted {
on desust 20, 1963.

F & M scientifie has subattted as additim==1 drawing with their let4me,
of July 30, 1966, and steilarly roguested withholding of the decadei
statias that inspectice of the drawing by the publia %ser sedeeger our
campatitive position". In addition to the drering the liennese " mas)
sukusitted written descriptions of the detester es11 inetuding the . ,
means of securing the radioactive motorial, radiation Wesvis exterior
to the devies, labelias of time devise, the sneemt of radiometi
material la the devies, aperattaa of taaparature sontrol artwate. -
stability of the radioactive soures, and eyerstian of the device.
The descriptions may be used for appraisal of the radiatten safety
aspects of the cell without reference to the drawing.

la view of the foregoing I have dete mined that inspectima of Drawing .
2-6195 is met required sa the public iaterest and would adversely
affect the laterests of the F & N Scientific Division of Newlatt-
meekard. Therefore, the drawing should he withinald from publicg

g taspection pureumat to 10 CPR 2.790(h).o
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